
At the beginning of September 2015 two new toilet blocks have come into use at the site of the Home 
Based Care (HBC). These so-called VIPs have been built by a local contractor with financial support of 
Zambridge. Next to the toilet blocks a handwashing station has been constructed.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Front and back of the VIP (ventilation improved pit latrine).                  A double block for the ladies … 
 
… and a single one for the gents.                                                                            The handwashing station. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Official introduction of the facility and a picture of the information meeting on hygiene and toilet use.  
 
 


